25 August 2020

Dr Deborah Powell RDA

Via email: secretary@nzrda.org.nz



100 Heads Road, Private Bag 3003 Whanganui 4540, New Zealand

Dear Deborah

## Official Information Act Request – OIA 13018 Annual Leave Days Taken by SMOs

On 28 July 2020, under section 12 of the Official Information Act, you requested the following information from Whanganui District Health Board (WDHB):

The total number of annual leave days taken by (all) Senior medical Officers (SMOs) in your employ in each of the following months:

- a) December 2018
- b) January 2019
- c) December 2019
- d) January 2020

## Whanganui District Health Boards response:

The total number of annual leave days taken by (all) Senior medical Officers (SMOs) in your employ in each of the following months:

- a) December 2018
- b) January 2019
- c) December 2019
- d) January 2020
- A) 139.75
- B) 171
- C) 128
- D) 131

Should you have any further queries about the above information, please contact our OIA co-ordinator Anne Phoenix at anne.phoenix@wdhb.org.nz

Yours sincerely

Kussell Simpson
Chief Executive

Chief Executive | **Phone** 06 348 3140 | **Fax** 06 345 9390